
  

0268IRBstaff_TemplateRosterletter / Version 7.00 / 04-05-2022 / Page 1 of 1 
 

 
 April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Fred Hutchinson Cancer Center (Fred Hutch) has a Federalwide Assurance (FWA00001920) on file with the 
Office of Human Research Protections (OHRP), which was originally approved on February 13, 2002 and expires on 
April 4, 2027. Fred Hutch has registered the following IRB Committees to conduct review of human subject 
research.   
 

 Committee A / IRB #1: IRB00000021  
 Committee B / IRB #2: IRB00000022  
 Committee C / IRB #3: IRB00005619  
 Committee D / IRB #4: IRB00009831  

 
While we do not provide copies of our membership lists, all four Fred Hutch IRB Committees are registered with 
OHRP. Additionally, Fred Hutch IRBs comply with federal policies and regulations outlined in 45 CFR Part 46 and 21 
CFR Parts 50 and 56.  
 
Please be aware that the Fred Hutch Institutional Review Office (IRO) has policies that preclude IRB members who 
have a conflict of interest related to any research protocols that the IRB is about to consider from deliberating or 
voting.  
 
Please contact the IRO if you have any questions or require additional information. Thank you.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meghan Scott 
Director, Institutional Review Office 
iro@fredhutch.org  
(206) 667-5900 
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